
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2022 

 

 
Stem on the Road:  PNW will be bringing their STEM on the Road program to Lake Central High School on 
Friday, October 21, 2022. Students will be able to view the different STEM projects PNW students will be 
bringing to our school during their PtE. This program introduces students to the areas of Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Math and provides them with real examples created in the classroom. 

Latino Heritage Club:  The Latino Heritage Club will be having a meeting after school on Friday, October 21 
in Room C105. All are welcome. 

Theater:  Support the theater company by coming out to see the fall production of Puffs! Shows are Friday 
and Saturday October 20, 21, and 22 at 7 p.m.   There will be a matinee show on Saturday starting at 2 p.m. 
Tickets are $12 for adults, $10 for students and senior citizens and $8 for kids 12 and under.  

Guidance: AP Exam registration continues with a $15 late fee/exam until 7am on Monday, October when the 

late fee goes to $45/exam.  The link can be found on the high school web page under the NEWS section. Any 
questions - see Mrs. Toth in the Main Office 

French Week:  We are celebrating French Week in our World Language Department.  Take a tour of Paris 
where you will find famous landmarks, monuments, and museums. Read about famous French inventors, 
entertainers, writers, chefs, and designers. The displays are on Main Street (along with some Francophone 
countries' flags), across from the library, and inside the library too. 

Best Buddies: Best Buddies will be having their Halloween Party from 6:00 - 8:00pm on Monday, October 24 
in the South Commons. Please contact Mr. Williams if you have any questions. 

Senior Class Cabinet: There will be a Senior Class Cabinet meeting after school on Tuesday, October 25 in 

room E120.  Cabinet members running for an office should attend and be prepared to speak. 

Theater Opportunity: Anyone interested in being on cast or crew for this year's musical High School Musical 

should attend a short meeting after school Tuesday, October 25 in Mrs. Neth’s room A111. 

Senior Baby Ads: Seniors! You can now purchase and create a senior baby ad for the yearbook by visiting 

yearbookordercenter.com. Use the school code 3361 to begin designing. Baby ads are due by Wednesday, 

October 26. 

LCEF:  Lake Central Education Foundation will host the second annual Dayna Less/Be a Hero 5k Race/Walk 

on Saturday, November 5 at 9AM. It will take place here at LC.  Registration is $25.  Visit LakeCentralEF.org 

to register and more for information. 

Environmental Club: Next meeting is after school on November 17. We will be upcycling old empty water 

bottles and playing games. Please bring empty, clean water bottles and pop bottles to E217. There will be a 

blue recycling bin where they can be deposited between now and the date of the meeting. Also make sure to 

be bringing dues and drug consent forms back. 

 

 

 


